
 

 
October 23, 2015                             Ald. Russell W. Stamper 
                                                                                                                       (414) 286-2659 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

Alderman Stamper to host two town hall 

meetings next week 

 

Alderman Russell W. Stamper, II, invites residents to attend one of two separate town 

hall meetings next week. The town hall meetings are an opportunity for members of the 

community to meet Alderman Stamper and to discuss important issues that affect the 15
th

 

Aldermanic District and the City of Milwaukee as a whole.  

 

“I hope everyone from the community who’s able will join us at one of these important 

meetings,” Alderman Stamper said. “Our 15
th

 District town hall meetings offer residents 

valuable face time with representatives of the departments that provide crucial city 

services, and an opportunity to have their questions and concerns addressed directly.” 

 

The first meeting will begin on Tuesday, October 27, 2015 at 6:00 p.m. and will take 

place at Running Rebels, 1300A W. Fond du Lac Ave. The second meeting will begin 

on Thursday, October 29, 2015 at 6:00 p.m. and will take place at Washington High 

School, 2525 N. Sherman Blvd.  
 

Those with questions or concerns can contact Alderman Stamper’s office at 286-2659 or 

by emailing Russell.Stamper@milwaukee.gov. 

 

 

What:   Town Hall Meeting 1                     What: Town Hall Meeting 2 

 

When:   6:00 p.m. on Tuesday,                   When: 6:00 p.m. on Thursday 

  October 27                                                   October 29 

Where: Running Rebels                              Where: Washington High School 

  1300A W. Fond Du Lac Ave.                      2525 N. Sherman Blvd. 
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